From: Irwin Tan

Sent: Friday, 18 November 2022 10:01 PM

To: Exemptions <exemptions@accc.gov.au>

Cc: Rachel Trindade ; Warrick Lodge

Subject: [EXTERNAL] FW: Application for authorisation AA1000615 — Virgin Alliance — Updated
conduct sought [SEC=OFFICIAL] [ACCC-ACCCANDAER.FID3172166]

Dear Andrew,

We refer to your email seeking comments on the changed scope of the proposed
conduct by the Applicants, including restrictions on supplying services to each other’s
key competitors.

Rex re-states its position that the ACCC should not allow any restrictions to be imposed
on Alliance providing access to E190 simulators or supplying E190 parts, and that these
should be available on fair market conditions.

Best regards,

Irwin Tan
GM Corporate Services
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